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President Andrzej Duda at the Training &
Conference Center of the CBA in Lucień

Memorial plaque dedicated to President Lech Kaczyński and
organized by him "Lucień seminars" was unveiled by the
President Andrzej Duda. The guest was oficially welcomed by
the Head of the CBA Ernest Bejda.

Last week our Center hosted a group of excellent professors, who earlier met several
times in Lucień with President Lech Kaczyński. The Head of the CBA Ernest Bejda
officially welcomed the President of the Republic of Poland Andrzej Duda.

The first seminar in Lucień (then presidential center) under the auspices of prof. Lech
Kaczyński  was  held  in  March  2006  .  In  lucień  debates  participated  historians,
journalists, lawyers, philosophers, sociologists.

The 10th anniversary was an occasion to recall those events and the unveiling on the
main building of the training and conference center of the CBA, a memorial plaque
dedicated to the originator of the meetings - Lech Kaczyński. In the unveiling of the
plaque participated  his daughter Marta Kaczyńska.

-  What  is  very  significant,  and  what  I  would  like  to  emphasize,  the  president  (Lech
Kaczyński) pursued here the idea of a real debate, because here met people with very
different views - President Duda stressed in his speech.
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